Danielle Weiseman

From: Michele Herman

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 11:03 AM
To: Jillian Canfrini; ComplianceTeam
Subject: Bucks County

Hello,

| just received a call from Bucks County Sheriff’s Office. All Lockouts are suspended until 4/17/2020.
| will notify any clients with a lockout scheduled during this time. | believe there is only one.

Thanks!

Michele Herman

Team Lead — NJ, NY, PA Evictions, Stern & Eisenberg
mherman@sterneisenberg.com | sterneisenberg.com
1040 N. Kings Highway, Suite 407, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034
Phone (609) 397-9200 Ext. 1243 | Fax (856) 667-1456
*not admitted to practice law

Sterné&: Fisenberg

About Stern & Eisenberg: Stern & Eisenberg is a full-service law firm providing legal services to our clients located throughout the country. For more information on the types of
services we offer please visit our website at www.sterneisenberg.com

This firm is a debt collector attempting to collect a debt. This notice is sent to you in an attempt to collect the indebtedness referred to herein and any information obtained
from you will be used for that purpose. If you are currently protected by the filing of a petition in bankruptcy, the email, including attachments, if any, is for informational
purposes only and should not be considered as an attempt to collect a debt. If you have received a discharge in bankruptcy (after entering into the relevant mortgage note and
mortgage and have not reaffirmed the debt) then this correspondence is not and should not be construed as an attempt to collect a debt, but solely as part of the enforcement
of the mortgage/lien against real property.

Confidentiality Notice: This email, including attachments, contains information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. This information
is protected by the attorney-client privilege and is intended solely for the use of the identified recipients. Unintended transmission does not constitute a waiver of the attorney-
client or any other privilege. If you receive this communication in error, please immediately notify this law office by reply email and permanently delete the original, any
printouts and reproductions of this email and attachments hereto. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that the unauthorized use, dissemination,
distribution or reproduction of this email and attachments is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

Wire Fraud Warning: Wire fraud and email hacking/phishing attacks are on the increase. If you have an escrow or closing transaction with us and you receive an email
containing Wire Transfer Instructions, do not respond to the email. Instead, call us immediately, using previously known contact information and NOT information provided in
the email, to verify the information prior to sending funds. If you have received new wiring instructions, please notify the firm immediately by phone to confirm. Stern &
Eisenberg does not alter its wiring instructions.



